
 
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 (SOOKHOLME LANE AND THE HAWTHORNS, MARKET WARSOP) (PROHIBITION OF 

WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2025 (2258A) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway services 
in Nottinghamshire. As part of the new housing development off Sookholme Lane, Market double yellow 
lines (no waiting at any time) have been introduced at the junction of Sookholme Lane/The Hawthorns.  
 
The double yellow lines will help to ensure that parked vehicles do not restrict visibility for vehicles turning 
in or out of the junction. The restrictions will also ensure that there is a clear route for pedestrians to cross 
the road.  


